October 2006 Minutes

The club meeting was held on October 19th at the American Legion Post in North Judson. 

We had 12 members present.

Discussion Items:

The Christmas party will be at the Country Garden in Knox.   

$23.32 for a couple and $11.66 for an individual.

It was noted that the Fort Wayne Hamfest is coming up on Nov.18-19. 
Gary mentioned the Winter Weather meeting in Plymouth on Nov 7th. See web site for more details.
He also talked about the 5 individuals taking the Technician class and how well they were progressing.  They are hoping to test in mid-December.

It was mentioned that another General class will take place in the spring.

Discussion about the FCC’s Report and Order was held.

The Fox hunt idea was brought again but once again no one seemed interested.

We talked about the intruders working on 2 meters. They have been heard on 146.460 simplex.  One lives near Grovertown truck stop.

Meeting adjourned at 8:45 p.m.
